
 
 
 
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
  

NOTICE OF HEARING ON PRELIMINARY BUDGET FOR THE 
TOWN OF YORKTOWN FOR THE YEAR 2025 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the preliminary budget of the Town of Yorktown, 
Westchester County, NY for the fiscal year beginning January 1st, 2025 has been completed and 
filed in the office of the Town Clerk of the said Town at the Town Hall, 363 Underhill Avenue in 
Yorktown Heights, in the said Town where it is available for inspection by any interested person 
during regular office hours of the Town Clerk beginning November 19, 2024, and 
 
FURTHER NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Town Board of said Town of Yorktown will 
meet and hold a public hearing thereon at the Town Hall, 363 Underhill Avenue, in the said 
Town, on the 3rd day of December, 2024 at 6:30 o'clock PM, or as soon thereafter as the same 
can be heard, and that at such hearing any person shall be heard in favor of or against the 
preliminary budget as compiled for or against any items therein contained, and 
 
The 2025 Preliminary Proposed Budget totals $73,795,540.00 representing an increase of  
$4,567,316.00 from the 2024 Adopted Budget with the following salaries of the elected officials: 
 

Supervisor -     $136,470.00 
  Councilman (4) -    $  25,080.00     
  Town Clerk -     $119,042.00 
            Superintendent of Highways -  $153,446.00 
            Town Justice (2) -    $  49,776.00   
 
By Order of the Town Board of the Town of Yorktown, NY 
 
 
            DIANA L. QUAST, TOWN CLERK 
       MASTER MUNICIPAL CLERK 
       TOWN OF YORKTOWN 
 


